Lydia Taft Pratt Library Strategic Planning Meeting October 12, 2022

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Lyle Holiday at 5:35pm. Attending the meeting were Dave Schottland, Dena Marger, Phyllis Emery, and Jeanne Bristol. Visitors included:

- Melody Stone
- Cami Elliott
- Nicoal Price
- Catherin O'Callaghan
- Zeke Goodband
- Terry Chapman
- Jessica Nelson

Welcome and Introductions

Everyone shared ideas regarding things they appreciate about the library, as well as what they would like to have/see at the library.

Our Present Situation

- It was asked, how can the library become more visible to the public?
- Melody spoke about structural issues with the building, as well as renovations that are likely needed.

SOAR Analysis

Dena conducted a SOAR analysis with the group, in which we brainstormed strengths, aspirations, opportunities, and results for the library.

Next Steps and Adjourn

- The next strategic planning meeting will be in November.
- Zeke and Terry shared that the Selectboard would like to have a plan in place for the building by January.

The meeting adjourned at 7:04